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Good Afternoon, Audra,
 
As you know, I was onsite for the significant release at the Dorstate SWD on Monday May 2, 2016.  I
was just hoping that you could give me an idea of when to expect the C-141 for this release as well
as the various stains on the pad that I spoke to Jerry about?
 
Thank you,
 
Amber Groves
Remediation Specialist
Field Operations Division
(575)392-3697
(575)263-3209 cell
New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM  88260
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